
FEDERAL (DOT) TESTS ‐ POSITIVE FOR 

HYDROCODONE OR OXYCODONE ONLY 
 

During your interview with the MRO, it was determined that you have a prescription for either 

hydrocodone or oxycodone.   These medications are known to pose a significant safety risk.   

As per DOT regulations, you will have up to five business days to have your prescribing physician contact 

the MRO. You are responsible for facilitating the contact between the MRO and your prescribing 

physician. Your prescribing physician should be willing to state in writing to the MRO that you can safely 

perform your safety-sensitive functions while taking the medication or consider changing your 

medication to one that does not make you medically unqualified or does not pose a significant safety 

risk. Again, the letter must address SAFETY.  If you hold a CDL license, a copy of the most recent CDL 

Medical Exam Report documenting disclosure of your medication will be required in lieu of the physician 

statement.  Additionally, we need documentation of the current prescription.  A single image of the 

label or a printout signed by your pharmacist showing the hydrocodone or oxycodone was recently 

dispensed to you.  

This letter or CDL medical exam and documentation of the prescription is to be uploaded on our 

website. It will be your responsibility to ensure we receive such a note. You may use your phone or PC to 

upload your prescription. Go to www.imtmro.com click Rx Upload. You will need to enter your name, 

specimen ID number, and date of collection. Using your phone, take an image and upload it or you may 

upload a pdf document. You will receive a confirmation email upon successful upload and a second 

email informing you of acceptance or rejection of the document submitted.  Again, It will be your 

responsibility for facilitating the contact between the MRO and your prescribing physician stating that 

you can safely perform your safety-sensitive functions while taking the medication.   

You may check the status of your result to confirm contact or receipt of the letter on our website – 

www.imtmro.com, click on Prescription/Note Lookup on the page.  You will need your specimen ID 

number found on your chain of custody form to be able to search for your status. 

You may also call the office to confirm receipt, in so doing; you do not need to speak with the MRO but 

may speak with one of our assistants. 

The office phone is 941-753-9199  
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